Message

From: Addie Farrell [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CC6BB601520A4F9690AE254948D782F5-ADDIE FARRE]

Sent: 1/16/2020 10:27:58 AM

To: IBECproject [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=88ae86133cd043ecal29d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp]

Subject: FW: IBEC View 8

Addie Farrell

From: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@mcadvise.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 11:37 AM

To: Steve Smith <SSmith@esassoc.com>

Cc: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>
Subject: Re: IBEC View 8

Hi, Steve — | see your point. I'll check with the renderer on timing and get back to you.

BAONTGOMERY
10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102
Los Angeles, CA 90024

2 s Dennis@meadvise.com
(310) 443-7711

21 {(213) 309-5652

From: Steve Smith <8&mith@esassoc.oom>
Date: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 at 9:47 AM
To: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@mcadvise.cond
Cc: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>
Subject: IBEC View 8

Hi Dennis,

In his review of the EIR Aesthetics figures, Brian Boxer noted that the attached image does not depict HPSP structures as
part of the baseline view. Is it possible to have this added? If so, how quickly could this be provided?

Thanks, and feel free to give me a call to discuss.

Thanks!

Steve Smith
Tovhmicsl Associate
£ ornenial







